AGENDA ITEM 13

Correspondence Received to Longstock Parish Clerk

March 2024 – to be presented at PC meeting on 8th April 2024

	Item	Action
Email	Request from the Fete committee for permission to hold the fete on the recreation ground on 7 th September 2024.	For PC meeting
Website	Feedback from the Easter Trail - I would like to congratulate and thank Alice and the team on a really lovely Easter hunt today. My children had a wonderful time and it was so nice to see so many people at the park. The event was very well organised and suitable for my eldest child (10) and my youngest (3) which is brilliant. The addition of bacon rolls and hot drinks was very well received, thanks to Beccy for her cooking skills. It can be difficult to find affordable activities that are suitable for all 3 of my children so I very much appreciate events like these. Thanks again for all your efforts.	For noting
Email	BDO LLP have sent the documentation required for the Limited Assurance Review for 2023-24. Deadline for submission is 1 st July 2024	For noting